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Medication at School 

Public schools are required to follow state guidelines regarding student meds taken during 

school.  If your child needs to take prescription or over the counter medication at school, please 

follow these requirements: 

 Parents need to fill out a medication release/permission form in the school office.  

 Students are not allowed to hand carry medications to or from school – meds should be 

delivered to the office by an adult. 

 Medications will remain in the school office and will be dispensed by school personnel.  

 Students with asthma may keep inhalers in their backpacks during the school day or in 

the office, but a medical release form is still required if they keep it in a backpack.   

 Office personnel keep a record of when medications are administered at school. 
  
LAST CALL - Student Directory Info  
We have re-opened the online form to collect additional information for the Student Directory.  Please 
go to this 
link:   https://www.cognitoforms.com/CanyonRimAcademyPTO/CanyonRimAcademyPTODirectory to fill 
out a simple form which allows you to select the information you would like printed in the directory.   

If you do not complete the online form, contact information for your student will not be listed in the 
directory.    
  
The deadline to completed the form is Friday, September 21st.   
Thank you!   
  

Canyon Prep Academy Preschool 
Canyon Prep Academy Preschool has one opening available.  The information is listed below - if you 
know of anyone looking for a PRE K class....let them know.  Those interested may contact Alyson 
Bowthorpe at abowthorpe@canyonrimacademy.org.   
  
*4 day preschool program: Monday - Thursday 
CPA is a 4-5 yr old Pre-K preschool- with children entering Kindergarten the following year.  
Class time: 8:30-11:15am 
Tuition: $225.00 per month  
Registration Fee: $35.00 
We have 20 children in our class with 2 teachers + we have a parent volunteer on most days. 
  
Lottery Open House 
On Thursday, October 4

th
, 4:00-7:00 pm we will hold our annual Lottery Open House.  If you 

have friends or family who would like to have their child/children attend Canyon Rim Academy 

for the 2019-2020 school year, please have them come to the Open House.  This is our kickoff 

event to begin accepting applications for the following school year.  Applicants may fill out an 

application, take a tour of the building and have an opportunity to ask questions.   
  
CALENDAR 
Wed., Sept. 19:           3rd Grade Field Trip to Red Butte, 12:00-3:00 
Thursday, Sept. 27:     3:15 Dismissal 
Friday, Sept. 28:          No School – Teacher Development 
Thurs., October 4:       CRA Lottery Open House, 4:00-7:00 pm 
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